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Notice of Award 

March 19, 2025 

  

Name: Inter-Fluve 
 

Address: 181 Main Street, Second Floor, P.O. Box 236 Damariscotta, ME 04543 
 

Proposal/Bid Date: February 25, 2025 
 

In Response to RFP: Bid #2025-019 

 

Project: Littlefield Dam Removal and Little Androscoggin Watershed Improvements  
 

Amount: $256,774 
 

Duration: From date of award through project completion (estimated duration through end of year 

2026).  

  

Hereby is accepted at the prices and terms stated, subject to all conditions and requirements of the 

solicitation, purchase specifications, warranties, payment/performance bonds, and any other 

stipulations, if any.  

  

Thank you, 

 

Jenna-Rae Brown 

Executive Assistant  

Public Services 


